Rafi Miah
From: Barbara Guenther |

Sent: 09 February 2022 11:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphy's Yard

Dear Camden Planning Team,

This is an objection to the current plans for Murphy's Yard. | am very supportive of the idea of building
housing at the site but at

- lower height

- lower density, more green space

- and with contracted low income housing and services such as a GP, deal office, etc.

The current proposal is simply overwhelming. The shadow and the scale are totally out of keeping with the
area and with preservation of the Heath.

| am with the Heath and Hampstead Society in objecting to the plans.

Yours Faithfully,
B Guenther

NW3 2AN



